
 

WELCOME TO THIRD 
GRADE!!!  

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Welcome to third grade and to the beginning of what promises to 
be a wonderful year!  I take great pleasure in introducing myself, 
Jessica Tecco, as your child’s third grade teacher.   
 

Third grade is an exciting time full of learning, exploration and fun.  
Your third grader is in store for many meaningful and challenging 
experiences.  I know your child is eager to start, but a little nervous 
too.  I will do my best to create a safe and nurturing environment in 
which everyone feels safe and wanted.   
 

Please know that I anxiously await the arrival of the 2019-2020 
school year and look forward to meeting you and working with both 
you and your child throughout this year.  I am a firm believer in 
open communication; if you ever have any questions and/or 
concerns at any time, please do not hesitate to contact me – 
teccoj@lmsd.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Jessica Tecco 
 

Your child’s new classroom is 3T, located on the second floor in 
room 226. 

 
 

September Dates to Remember: 
August 29th  Meet the Teacher 

September 3rd First day for students (Grades 1-5) 
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